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 Care, Courtesy and Consideration 
 

Newsletter: 19.04.24 
 

Merit of the Week 
 

Year 3: Luan McG & George M 
Year 4: Nancie D & Joseph T 
Year 5: Sienna T & Dylan W 
Year 6: Emily T & Charlie S 

Attendance 
 
Year 3: 95.4% 
Year 4: 99.0% 
Year 5: 97.1% 
Year 6: 94.1% 
Whole School: 96.4% 

Kindness Awards 
 

Year 3: Matilda C 
Year 4: Charlotte K 
Year 5: Austin McG 
Year 6: Veera P 

Golden Table Awards 
 

Year 3: Joseph McM 
Year 4: Nancie D 
Year 5: Thomas L 
Year 6: Victoria S 

What’s on at school next week?  
(Week beginning 15th April) 

 
 

 

Monday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Recorder Club (12:30pm) 
Yr5/6 Cricket – Boys (12:30pm) 
 

Thursday: YEAR 4 BARNSTONDALE 
Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr4-6 Time Out Thursday (12:30pm) 
Yr3-6 Athletics (12:30pm) 
Yr4-6 Book Club (12:30) 
Chess Club (3:35pm) 
 

Tuesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Golden Table (12:00pm) 
Drama with Desna (12:30pm) 

Friday: 
 
 
 

YEAR 4 BARNSTONDALE 
Yr4-6 Film Friday (12:30pm) 
Club X (12:30pm) 
Choir (12:30pm) 
School Council (12:30pm) 
 
 
 

Wednesday: YEAR 4 BARNSTONDALE (PM) 
Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr5/6 Cricket – Girls (12:30pm) 
Yr3-6 Gardening Club (12:30pm) 
Summer Sports (3:35pm) 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTA Update 

Thank you to everyone who has donated their time, money and 
resources this year so far to help raise money for our children at 
GJS. Our most recent event was Mr Gooden’s Quiz Night – his final 
one at GJS. It was a huge success with lots of fun and laughter 
shared. On the night, we managed to raise £1200! That is the most 
we have managed to raise at a quiz night. Thank you! This money 
will go towards buying new resources for the children such as 
improving the playground.  
 
In the near future we will be having other events, the largest of 
which is the Summer Fair – details are below. We hope everyone 
will be able to help us prepare for this event and join us on the 
day.   
 

 



 

Parent Workshops 
 
ADHD Wise UK 
ADHD Wise UK provide Information, support, services and resources on 
ADHD in the UK, and other neurodiverse conditions. 
 
Using psychoeducational principles to help them understand how ADHD 
is impacting day-to-day lives and using this knowledge to move forward 
constructively. They work with children from ages 6 through to adults, as 
well as working with the families and professionals who support them. 
 
Offer: 
Coaching, Counselling 
Parent course - a 6-week course held online for parents of children with 
ADHD - diagnosed or undiagnosed 
SEND advocacy 

For further information Please Click Here  

 

KOALA- Incredible Years Autism Course 
Parents can face many difficulties and challenges when it comes to 
supporting their child, who is on a pathway or has been diagnosed with 
Autism. 
 
Koala’s Incredible years Autism course is group based, where parents can 
meet other parents, that are wanting to understand their child, would like 
support, tips, strategies and ideas to help deal with particular situations in 
the home. 
 
The weekly group sessions give information, encouragement and 
opportunities to speak with other parents over shared concerns. With this 
helping to improve confidence and helping empower each other. For 
further information Please Click Here. 

 

Online Safety 
Potentially addictive online games are nothing new, but the specifics of this kind 
of media can vary enormously – and, as a consequence, the risks in each individual 
game are just as diverse. The city-builder Township is no exception: providing its 
legions of devotees with accessible, satisfying fun … but exposing them to 
potential hazards at the same time. 
 
However, any safeguarding issues that the game might have can (with a little 
knowhow) be neutralised – allowing young players to have some engrossing fun 
without adults needing to worry about children’s data, their money or their 
mental wellbeing. Our guide outlines how to help young gamers enjoy Township 
safely and responsibly. 

https://www.adhdwise.uk/
https://koalanw.co.uk/autism-incredible-years


 

Uniform Reminder 
Now that we have returned after the Spring Break, children are 
invited back to school in their summer uniforms. Rather than wearing 
shirts, tie and grey trousers, skirts or pinafores, summer uniform 
includes the option to wear: 

• Blue and white gingham dress  

• Plain white or logoed short sleeved polo shirt (airtex type with collar)  
 
There is no change to the PE uniform the children wear 

• Navy shorts 

• House T-shirt [plain and in the colour of their House]; not coloured T-shirts or football tops etc.   

• Sports socks. 

• Trainers, suitable for either grassed or hard surfaces should be worn. [These can be the ones stored in school 
for playtimes. There is no need to supply more than one pair of trainers for school.]   

• A plain, or school logoed navy-blue or black tracksuit is also advisable for the colder days. 
 
Please can I ask for all children to wear appropriate PE uniform rather than branded sportswear of varying colours.  
 
Important reminders  

• For reasons of health and safety, sandals/open-toed shoes or jewellery should not be worn in school. 

• Long hair (shoulder length or below) should be tied back with a plain hair bobble or band. For those with short 
hair, a reminder that fully shaved heads or decorative tram lines are not permitted.  

 
Menu 
Please see the school website for allergy menus.  

 

 
 

https://www.greasby-junior.wirral.sch.uk/parents/school-lunch-menus


 

Community Events 
 

  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Ball, Headteacher 

INSET Days 2023-2024 
Monday 4th September 
Tuesday 5th September 
Friday 20th October 
Monday 8th January 
Friday 24th May 


